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3.3.1 Number of Research Paper published per teacher in the notified on UGC 

CARE list during the last five years 

Year 2018-19 2019-20 2020-21 2021-22 2022-23 

Number 00 00 00 00 48 

 

 

𝑇𝑜𝑡𝑎𝑙 𝑁𝑢𝑚𝑏𝑒𝑟 𝑜𝑓 𝑅𝑒𝑠𝑒𝑎𝑟𝑐ℎ 𝑃𝑎𝑝𝑒𝑟 𝑝𝑢𝑏𝑙𝑖𝑠ℎ𝑒𝑑 𝑝𝑒𝑟 𝑡𝑒𝑎𝑐ℎ𝑒𝑟 𝑖𝑛 𝑡ℎ𝑒 𝐽𝑜𝑢𝑟𝑛𝑎𝑙 𝑛𝑜𝑡𝑖𝑓𝑖𝑒𝑑 𝑜𝑛 𝑈𝐺𝐶 𝐶𝐴𝑅𝐸

𝑁𝑢𝑚𝑏𝑒𝑟 𝑜𝑓 𝑓𝑢𝑙𝑙 𝑡𝑖𝑚𝑒 𝑡𝑒𝑎𝑐ℎ𝑒𝑟𝑠 𝑑𝑢𝑟𝑖𝑛𝑔 𝑙𝑎𝑠𝑡 𝑓𝑖𝑣𝑒 𝑦𝑒𝑎𝑟𝑠 (𝑊𝑖𝑡ℎ𝑜𝑢𝑡 𝑟𝑒𝑝𝑒𝑎𝑡 𝑐𝑜𝑢𝑛𝑡)
 

 

=48/10 

=4.8% 
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List of Research Papers published by teachers in journals of UGC CARE 

List 

Name of 
the 
author/s 

Department 
of the 
teacher 

Name of journal 
Calendar 
Year of 
publication 

ISSN  

number     

Link to article / paper / abstract of 

the article 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Padaya 
Priti Devji 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13353.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Pandit 
Bandu Dagdu 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13354.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Rai 
Deepshikha 
Manoj 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13355.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rajpal 
Sanjana 
Umesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13356.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rajpal 
Sanjana 
Umesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13357.pdf 

https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13356.pdf
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Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rajpal 
Sanjana 
Umesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13358.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rao Aman 
Rakesh 

Commerce  Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13359.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Sagvekar 
Sanskar Sunil 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13360.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Sangale 
Aditya 
Sitaram 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13361.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Padaya Priti 
Devji 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13362.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Pandit Bandu 
Dagdu 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13363.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Rai 
Deepshikha 
Manoj 

 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13364.pdf 
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Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Rajpal 
Sanjana 
Umesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13365.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Rao Aman 
Rakesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13366.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Sagvekar 
Sanskar Sunil 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13367.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Sangale 
Aditya 
Sitaram 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13368.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Padaya Priti 
Devji 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13369.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Pandit Bandu 
Dagdu 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13370.pdf 
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Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rai 
Deepshikha 
Manoj 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13371.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rajpal 
Sanjana 
Umesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13372.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Rao Aman 
Rakesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13373.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Sagvekar 
Sanskar Sunil 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13374.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Sangale 
Aditya 
Sitaram 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13375.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Shaikh 
Afsha 
Fakrudin 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13376.pdf 
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Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Shaikh 
Muskan 
Samsuddin 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13377.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Shaikh 
Shabnam 
Amreer 
Ahmed 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13378.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Shaikh 
Zaid Kasim 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13379.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Sharma 
Prakhar 
Sushil 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13380.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Singh 
Shruti Umesh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13381.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Tak Sachin 
Surajpal 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13382.pdf 
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Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Tak Sachin 
Surajpal 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13383.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Tak Sachin 
Surajpal 

 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13384.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Tak Sachin 
Surajpal 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13385.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Valmiki 
Manav 
Santosh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13386.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Wagh 
Bhupendra 
Naza 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13387.pdf 

Prof. Apurv 
Pathak and 
Yadav 
Bandani 
Nandalal 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13388.pdf 
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Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Singh Juli 
Dinesh 

 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13389.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Singh Pavan 
Ashok 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13390.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Jaiswal 
shivam 
loknath 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13391.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Sharma Ekta 
Sanjay 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13392.pdf 

Prof. Gaurav 
Mishra and 
Shrivastav 
Alisha Anand 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13393.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Khan Aafreen 
Riyaz 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13394.pdf 
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Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Jaiswal Jyoti 
Santosh 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13395.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Singh Anjali 
Banarasi 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 259429 https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13396.pdf 

Prof. Namita 
Parab and 
Yevle 
Vinayak 
Vishnu 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13397.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Sequeira 
Cynthia 
Jockim 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13398.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Mulla 
Muskan 
Amin 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13399.pdf 

Prof. Felix 
Anthonysamy 
and Khan 
Aman 
Amajad 

Commerce 

International Journal of 
Advanced Research in 
Science, Communication 
and Technology 
(IJARSCT) - A double bind 
peer received Journal 

Jul - 22 
2581-

9429 
https://ijarsct.co.in/Paper13400.pdf 
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